
Giving the wirfrjs 

102 FM STEREO 

December 6, 1982 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

!of 
K ESWICK RADIO 

5800 -100th Way North 
St. Petersburg, Florida 33708 
(813) 391-9994 

Thank you for your letter of November 28. Occasionally we do get reception 
reports from up your way, but they are very rare. 

Yes, you were picking up our signal --and apparently loud and clear for 
part of the time. We are happy to confirm this. 

Enclosed is our December program log, which we trust will be of interest 
to you. Also enclosed is a little leaflet that could just turn out to be the 
most important thing that you will ever read. 

As you are aware, we do have FCC permission to go full time on 1520 kHz. 
We may not go through with this, however, because of the rather limited 
coverage. What you were hearing, however, was our 1000 -watt, non - 
directional signal. Prior to a few months ago, we were directional, east 
and west with 1000 watts, and our signal was limited sharply north and 
south. 

Have a meaningful Christmas, and if you don't know Him, may you come to 
know the Christ of Christmas. 

Cordially yours, 

KESWICK RADIO 

Director 

CWC/fw 
Enclosures 

A BROADCAST MINISTRY OF MOODY BIBLE INSTITUTE, CHICAGO 


